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Comments

The program is almost completely directed at individual nurse practice. It does not cover
the role of the employing organization in terms of a process for implimenting patient
lifting ergonomics. This is a major omission. It should cover the basic elements:
management committment, employee invovlement, risk assessment, etc... It should encourages
nurses and individuals to advocate for their organizations to committ resources to the
develoopment of these programs. The reality of workplace power relations is that
individual nurses will not be able to impliment much of what is in the program without
organiztional support. Since the target audience is nursing students, they could also
consider whether future employers have an ergo program and process in place. So that makes
educating them about this issue very important.



